
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 28, 2006 
 
The Honorable Jennifer Granholm 
Governor of Michigan 
State Capitol 
P.O. Box 30013 
Lansing, MI  48909 
 
Dear Governor Granholm: 
 
I am writing this letter as the Chairperson of the State Employee Retirees Association Coordinating 
Council (SERA CC).  Our organization advocates for over 40,000 state retirees.  SERA has 21 Chapters 
throughout the state. 
 
In the past few years we had invited you to attend a quarterly meeting to address and meet our group.  We 
were informed previously by your staff that you had scheduling conflicts and were unable to attend.  I 
would like to extend another invitation to join us for lunch and speak to our members.  I have listed below 
the next three meeting dates this year and would hope that one of those dates could be arranged: 
 
Friday, May 5, 2006 
Friday, August 4, 2006 
Friday, November 3, 2006 
 
The CC meets at the Midway Hotel, 7711 W. Saginaw Hwy., Lansing.  Our meeting breaks for lunch at 
11:45 and the speaker would address the group at about 1:00 p.m.  We realize that your schedule may not 
allow these exact times and would be more that happy to work around your time frames. 
 
We are hoping to see you in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bob Kopasz, Chair 
SERA CC 
P.O. Box 692 
Mt. Morris, MI  48458 
810-686-8603 
E-mail:  bobkopaszserachair@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
  


